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Dont be startled George, I have not
come to afflict you with a letter.  The 
evidence you have given of a disposition
to close that concern, however blind
I would be for a time, cannot with propriety
be longer disregarded. Nevertheless I am
very desirous of seeing you. Will you meet
me in Boston on the 18th  inst  I
shall be there at that time –
Maine, has on the whole, done nobly—
I think there can be no doubt of the Generals
re-election by an overwhelming majority
     There will be much clapping of hands about
the late Charter election at Albany.  The
Regency ought to have carried that. tho’ to
be sure it dont amount to much. Are 
you married?  –– yours as formerly
                             Frank ––
Hillsboro’ Oct 6th


